Media Release# 3: Tentative Agreement

August 14 2015

The Management and Board of Directors of ACNBA are
pleased to announce that a tentative agreement was

reached late Thursday afternoon, August 13th with CUPE
and its Local 4720-04. The parties have worked hard over
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the past year to arrive at this agreement. While we await the results of the ratification vote,
ACNBA will provide uninterrupted services to clients and our community. We thank everyone
for their patience as we have concluded the negotiations leading to this tentative agreement.

Should you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely yours,

o

Dr. Stacey L. Mayhall
Executive Director
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